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NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

NO. 55 Series 2020
To : National Office Directors and Executives 0 F FI CIAl. RE I.EAS
Regional Scout Directors and Executives o 03 September 2020

Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge
Commissioners at all Ranks and Levels
Lay Leaders and Members-at-Large
Unit Leaders and Assistants

All Others Concerned

SUBJECT: MESSENGERS OF PEACE (MoP) EVALUATION SURVEY

1. In line with the direction of the World Organization of the Scout Movement (WOSM) to conduct a Final
Evaluation Feedback through an Online Survey of the Messengers of Peace (MoP) Initiatives, the National
Office, BSP, would like to enjoin everyone to take at least 10 Minutes of your time to share with us your
feedback about our participation, engagement and involvement in various programs, projects and activities
tagged under the Messengers of Peace (MoP) Initiative.

2. The Online Survey has two (2) category: 1 for the National Scout Organization (NSO) Leadership and
Stakeholders’ Survey and the 2™ one is for The Scouts and Leaders Survey, which you may access to the
links provided below, viz:

a. The NSO leadership and stakeholders survey is for the management and staff of the NSOs that
have been involved with the MoP Initiative, either directly in implementing projects or in other MoP
related roles like supporting NSOs in implementing projects, promoting MoP, or in the role of National
MoP Coordinator/Local Coordinators etc. The link for NSO leadership and stakeholders survey
[https://worldscoutbureau.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1YzF1PPQ5QRbS5L]

b. The Scouts and leaders survey is for those who were directly involved in MoP Initiative through
exposure to the MoP programme, network, or involved in funded or unfunded projects. This could be
both those Scouts and leaders who were running the projects for their group/troop but also those
Scouts who benefited from or participated in a MoP project (Scouts/Rovers/Unit Leaders/even non-
Scouts). It is okay if you send the survey link to all of their Scouts and leaders, including those that
were not involved in MoP as the survey has a question that asks about their involvement with the
MoP. For areas where you know they had no involvement with MoP, then there is no need to survey
them. The link for Scouts and leaders survey
[https://worldscoutbureau.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7VQqGAttSCSixCJ]

3. Please do circulate the links above to respected groups in our NSO. The responses are anonymous
and will be treated confidentially. The survey links will be open until 6 September 2020. We are confident
that you will be able to spare few minutes of your time for this important feedback before 06 September.

4. For your information, guidance and widest dissemination.
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ELIO S. VIL
Secretary General
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